

Western Foothills Regional School Unit No. 10 799 Hancock Street, Suite 1 Rumford ME 04276 Central Office 207-369-5560 Fax 207-562-7059

Buckfield, Hanover, Hartford, Mexico, Roxbury, Rumford, Sumner

Deborah Alden Superintendent of Schools

Leanne Condon, Assistant Superintendent

Leah Kaulback Business Manager

March 1, 2022

Dear RSU 10 Community:

We have received several reports and inquiries about a number of posts appearing on several social media platforms that contain allegations of harassment by both staff and students. Please be assured that we are processing all complaints we receive (both about the posts themselves and about alleged harassment) in accordance with our policies and procedures.

If you need to report a school-related harassment (or discrimination) concern, please scan the QR code (below) or email titleIX@rsu10.org. This communication goes directly to the Title IX Coordinator. Please be aware that we will not be monitoring the internet for posts addressing harassment/discrimination concerns, so individuals with such concerns should report them directly to the RSU.

If you have been identified in one of the posts and have concerns, please email titleIX@rsu10.org.

